
 

 
 

“Philip findeth Nathanael, and saith unto him, 
We have found him, of  whom Moses in the 

law, and the prophets, did write, Jesus of  Naz-
areth, the son of  Joseph.  And Nathanael said 
unto him, Can there any good thing come out 

of  Nazareth?  Philip saith unto him,  
Come and see”  John 1: 45 & 46  

 

Just as Philip brought Nathanael to meet 
Jesus of Nazareth and to believe on him, so 
these two young girls brought their friend 
to Church to believe and receive Jesus as 
her Savior.  Pictured in the center on the 
right is Rojana who received Jesus as her 
Savior this July and was baptized after Sun-
day Service.  She is flanked by her two 
friends DaNi and Tapi who invited her to 
Church.  Mrs. Sarei standing with the girls 
has been with our Church for 30 years and 
prepares these girls for baptism and works 
with the Church faithfully week after week. 
 

Savoeun and I are having an excellent 
month keeping up with the work and we 
have a lot of extra work during this rainy 
season. We are so thankful that everyone 
faithfully attends their classes and worship 
services even amidst daily thundershowers. 
 

Our Work in the Remote Villages 
 

This morning I turned over all of the lessons 
and materials for the 7th session of our 
new Bible School to Pastor Reap.  He  has 
33 students registered in his remote Village 
Church and is ready to start classes on July 
23rd.  The students will study for two full 
weeks and then we’ll have our exam week. 
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Please make checks for donation to Indochina Mis-
sions, payable to: Valley View Baptist Church with  
Indochina Missions in the subject line. 

Savoeun and I thank you for all of your faithful 
love prayers and gifts to keep us in the work 
of reaching the Cambodian People with the 
Gospel of Jesus Christ. 
 

In Christ’s Service to the Cambodian People, 
 

Missionaries Glenn Colley and Kit Savoeun  

 

P.S. The motorcycle is scheduled to be loaded in the 
shipping container in Japan next week so the new arri-
val date is about 7 September, 2024.  Thanks to your 
gifts in May and June I’ll only need 
another $2,305 to receive it.  Those 
seeking to contribute may do so by 
check to Valley View Baptist 
Church at the address on the header 
or donate to Indochina Missions on 
the VVBCIL.com website. 


